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ITCP Ref: ITCP-2023-27     Date: 12th September 2024 
Location:  Manton Road, Edith Weston 
 
 
Dear Edith Weston Parish Council, 
         
Thank you for submitting your proposal to the Highway Concerns Process to consider the 
Speeding issues at the above location. Please accept my apologies for the delay in 
responding. As you know due to significant demand, we suspended the process and the 
working group which oversees it, pending a review of the process. 
 
We have reviewed all the requests in the system currently and I am sorry to inform you that 
your request, ITCP-2023-27, has not been approved for further investigation.  The reasons 
are insufficient data to support the request. 
 
Additionally, I am pleased to say that we are currently reviewing and developing the Highway 
concerns process aiming to restart it in 2025. Once we have completed development, we will 
write again to provide details.  
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
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Highways Department 
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